Let's talk Budget 2020/21

The City of Cape Town would like to hear your inputs on the 2020/21 Budget.

Let's talk and tackle our challenges and opportunities together.

This year, the Draft Budget will undergo public participation, but no face-to-face public meetings will be held.

The Draft Budget and particulars will be communicated online, via phone, through media releases, video, among others. Public comment will still be garnered through email and communication by councillors within their wards.

To view the Draft Budget please visit: https://bit.ly/2UI5Pvm

To Have Your Say

Forward comments to:

to Budget.Comments@capetown.gov.za or to Your Ward Councillor by 2 May 2020.

For information on how to apply for indigent relief please send an email to <u>indigent.relief@capetown.gov.za</u> or visit <u>www.capetown.gov.za/indigentbenefits</u>.

COVID-10

Remember "Social Distancing"

Let's keep our distance, in the interest of our country.

